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Welcome to those who may be visiting with us today.  Please join us for morning tea in the hall 
following the service. 

 
COMING EVENTS   

 

 
 
 

                               

       WORSHIP 

Sunday Service 9 am   Preacher: Rebekah Munn 

Bible Readings –  
This week we are looking at 1 Samuel 17:1, 32-50, the story of David and Goliath. Please be 
praying for the team and congregation as we continue to seek God’s direction for our church and 
days. 
  
Also we started to read devotions from Our Daily Bread. 
  
Amy Boucher Pye brought a devotion on Tuesday from Ephesians 1:16 “I have not stopped giving 
thanks for you, remembering you in my prayers.” 
  
Amy elaborated with the example of Jorn. Jorn had multiple ailments limiting his capacity as a 
farmer and he was someone who prayed and loved well. We may not always have the ability to do 
what others do, or what we used to be able to do, but we always have prayer, thanksgiving and 
love. 
  
Who is someone we can encourage this week? 

 
Facebook, Website & YouTube for online access. 

You tube link for Sunday https://youtube.com/live/1vZG9VXaxr4?feature=share 

   
 Currumbin Valley Service 4pm on the 2nd and 4th Sundays  

 

 

  

Ever wondered what Noah’s Ark was really like?  Come to Adult 
Fellowship on Monday, July 1st and find out!   
 

Come at 9.30 for a cuppa followed by the meeting at 10am. 
Devotions will be brought by Glenys Foley. There will then be a DVD 
“The Ark Encounter”, a 30-minute presentation showing how a 
replica of the Ark was built in Kentucky. 
 

All welcome. 
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   WANTED! 

Able bodied people needed to help set up and put away chairs and tables following morning tea 
after church.  If you can help, even on an occasional basis, please speak to Kev Stanley. 
 
Uniting World EIFY Appeal  Donation forms available on the table at the back of the church. 
 

 
 
PRAYER     

 How each one of us can be involved in this vital ministry  
 

1. A small group meets for prayer each Thursday morning at 8.30am in the church. you   are 
welcome to participate.   

2. In our own quiet times at home we can pray for our church family by following the names 
through our church contact book.This week please especially pray for Kristen Abernethy, 
Dulcie Annand, Avril Appo, Ros & Rob Arnold, Lynette & Bill Ashley, Sally & Doug 
Ashton, Elvira Barkley, Carol & David Bell, Myra & Neville Bowers, Doris Boyd. 

 
 
 

We are called to be good stewards of all the resources God has given us. Our time, our energy, 
our possessions.  Financially, our offerings are used to both maintain our property, a full-time 
minister, and to fulfil our legal and financial responsibilities, as well as maintaining support for 
chaplaincy in school and our obligation to contribute our share to Synod Mission Support and 
the redress scheme.  If you would like more details, speak to our Treasurer Debbie Freeman 
 

Offerings may be made via the offering box or square EFPOS at the back of the church or by 
direct debit to either of the following: 
 

UCA Southern Gold Coast      General Working Account    Dwell Hub 
BSB: 334-040        A/C 553 861 193                BSB 034 604 

Sunday offerings:      Or cash in the box or                    Taxable A/C 426 972 
   A/C 553 861 206      EFTPOS as you leave.               Donation A/C 426 980 

Roster Coordinator Thanks to Anne Wright who will be taking over from Shirley Lord as Roster 
Coordinator from the end of July.  Please let Anne know if you won’t be available for being on 
roster in August. 
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